

Jennifer Shilling

WISCONSIN STATE SENATOR

32ND SENATE DISTRICT

December 5, 2012



Senator Alberta Darling, Chair Special Committee on Reporting of Child Abuse And Child Neglect State Capitol, Room 19 South Madison, WI 53707

Dear Senator Darling:

I am sending this letter to express my support for the legislative proposals that were recommended by the Legislative Council Special Committee on Reporting of Child Abuse and Child Neglect at its meeting on December 4, 2012. I was pleased to see that all of the bills passed with unanimous or nearly unanimous support of the members present. I would like to note for the record that I would have voted in favor of each of the measures adopted.

I would also like to express my gratitude for the dedication that members of this committee have demonstrated. The time and effort the public members have committed to helping update Wisconsin's child abuse and child neglect reporting laws is truly commendable. I look forward to working with you and our legislative colleagues to advance these legislative proposals during the upcoming session.

Sincerely,

Jennifer W. Shilling State Senator

32nd Senate District

Cc: Anna Henning, Legislative Council

David Moore, Legislative Council